
 

MESSAGE FROM GNAPS PRESIDENT TO CANDIDATES WRITING 
THE 2025 BASIC EDUCATION CERTIFICATE EXAMINATION 

“…Do not fear, for I am with you; do not be dismayed, for I am your God. I will strengthen you 
and help you; I will uphold you with my righteous right hand” – Isaiah  

 

Dear Private School BECE Candidates, 

For nine years, your amazing teachers have groomed and offered you the best quality tuition and moral 

care that only private schools can offer. As you sit for your BECE, we’re confident that you’ll excel and 

emerge victorious from this national promotional examination.  

The Ghana National Association of Private Schools (GNAPS) urges you all to be confident, focused and 

resolute through the examination and eschew any form of examination malpractices which can damage 

your education and dent the reputation of your parents and schools. Surely, God is on your side to crown 

your years of toil and sweat with the flying colours that will make your parents, teachers and GNAPS 

proud of you. 

GNAPS will strive to ensure that once you excel, selection into your preferred Senior High Schools (SHSs) 

becomes automatic. May God/Allah be your guide, source of retentive memories, strength and anchor 

from the start to the last day of your examination.  

Cheers, and Good Luck to you all !                                               
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